
Diocese of Thunder Bay                 News  Notices  Upcoming Events             January 22, 2024 

    Monday Memo  
St. Mary’s Fort Frances - Next weekend, January 27 and 28 there will be a cookie bake sale at 
St. Mary’s after each mass. All funds from this fundraisers will be matched by a generous 
benefactor to offset our outstanding balance for the 2023 Diocesan Ministry Campaign.  
Thank you all for your generosity 
 

Catholic Action centre has a wheelchair available, for more info please call 807-622-6139. 
hours are 9:39 am -3 pm Tuesday Wednesday and Thursday.  They are always looking for 
winter clothes, socks and under garments. 
 

St. Andrew's Parish invites you to CHILI SUNDAY on Sunday, February 11th from 11 a.m. to 1 
p.m. in Saunders Hall.  Beat the Winter chill and enjoy a delicious bowl of Beef, Chicken or 
Vegetarian Chili with French Fries and Bun for $10.00.  A take-out option is also 
available.  All are welcome. 
 
Kitchitwa Kateri Church is having a fundraiser breakfast on Sunday January 28,2024 after the 
12:30 mass in the basement of the church.  PANCAKES- EGGS  SAUGEAGES . COFFEE – 
TEA  $15.00 A PLATE – ALL ARE WELCOME 
 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION PROGRAM: St. Anthony’s Parish will be running a two-day 
Marriage Preparation Program on Friday, February 9th (7-10pm) and Saturday, February 10th 
(9am-6pm) for all engaged couples.  The cost is $100 per couple and includes all materials 
and meals.  You may register by contacting St. Anthony’s Parish by phone at 807-768-1878 or 
by email at reception@stanthonysparish.ca.  The deadline for registration is Wednesday, 
January 31st. 
 

Knights of Columbus Spaghetti & Meatballs Take-Out: January 25,2024  2:00pm – 5:30pm, 
301 May Street, 807-623-3252 
 

Attention Alpha Grads and those who have completed Discovering Christ:  Starting Thursday, 
January 25th at 6:30pm in the St. Joseph’s Meeting Room at Corpus, we will be 
offering Following Christ. It is essentially part 2 in the 3-part CHRISTLIFE Series. It will run 
for 7 weeks. In addition, there will be a Retreat Day, Saturday, February 24th. Those who 
have completed Discovering Christ or an Alpha program will truly benefit from continuing 
this journey in spiritual growth. Participants are asked to purchase their participants’ guide 
on day 1 of the course. The cost is $8.00. Light refreshments will be served. Please call the 
parish office or email MaryJo at cocoa@tbaytel.net to register for this course. There is also a 
QR code on the posters on all bulletin boards in the church. 
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